
Amazing Acorns
Well Done Acorn Class for being 
absolute superstars and finishing 
your very first term at school! We are 
all so very proud of you!

Acorn Class Newsletter

In Term 2….
Terrific Tales & Celebrations

Communication, Language and Literacy - We will be thinking about and enjoying some 
of our favourite books and stories. These may include traditional fairy tales or other 
classics texts. We will be performing and retelling 
stories through role play and small world play too.
Phonics - We will continue with the great start we have 
made in phonics, learning more phonemes and practising 
the skill of blending and segmenting. In Writing we will focus on developing our fine 
motor skills through the Dough Disco and Write Dance programmes as well as starting 
to write our own names with correctly formed letters.
Maths - We will begin to find ways to represent numbers 1 to 10. We will 
also be learning to find one more and one less. We will use the artist 
Kandinsky to learn about shape
Understanding of the World - We will continue to learn about 
the world around us through celebrations such as Diwali, 
Remembrance and Christmas. 

Christmas
As Christmas approaches, Acorn 
Class will be busy preparing to 
sing some festive songs and perform them to 
you towards the end of Term 2 – details to 
follow!

Dojo
All parents are now connected to 
Class Dojo which is great news, so 
thank you! From next term, please do begin to 
add things to your child’s portfolio folder 
(please, not in messages) so that your child 
will have the opportunity to share their news 
or celebrations with the staff and their friends 
in school. We would love to see the things that 
you get up to as a family as it’s a great talking 
point to share with the children. We hope you have a happy and restful half term break!


